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Freedom of Information Request:  Our Reference CTMUHB_326_21 

 
You asked:  

   

I am writing to request information under the Freedom of Information Act. 

According to the attached file, your organisation was recruiting for a Chief 

Registrar post in 21/22, as published by the Royal College of Physicians.  

Please could you provide the names, job titles and specialities of all Chief 

Registrars at your organisation that have been appointed to the 21/22 

programme.  

Our response: 
 

We can confirm that no Chief Registrars were appointed to the 21/22 programme. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


